
Special Education/Pupil Services 
NEW Leaders Virtual Academy 



The Special Education and Pupil Services New
Leaders Academy for 2022-23 will consist of a
series of virtual meetings specifically designed for
Special Education Directors and Pupil Services
Leaders in their first three years of leading. The
purpose of these meetings is to build awareness
and understanding on technical topics related to
those new to the Special Education and Pupil
Services field/position. These webinars  will run
approximately 2 hours in length from 10 AM- 11:30
AM/12:00 PM.   Registration is free and is required
for each individual event.

 Special Education/Pupil Services
Leadership Series 




August 17
September 7 & 14
October 5 & 26
November 16 
December 21
January 18
February 8 & 15
March 29
April 19 & 26
May 10 

  Dates:

Additionally, this year, we will be hosting a
four-part virtual series of events to provide
more in-depth technical assistance/learning
to support professionals in the field of Special
Education and Pupil Services. 
Registration is free and is required for each
individual event.

August 11, 2022
November 3, 2022
January 5, 2023
March 2, 2023

Dates:

Registration information and topics will be posted on the Special
Education and Pupil Services Leadership website.

Registration information and topics will be posted on the Special Education and Pupil
Services Leadership website.


